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Dear Sir, 

We should like the settlement boundaries to remain unaltered. Colwall 
village is already one of the longest ribbon developments in the area, and 

extension of development into green land would only serve to emphasize 

the built up nature of the village. There is a large brown field site at 
Schweppes which could support affordable housing and retirement homes. 
Other brown field sites could be identified for younger residents, although 

 this could involve enlarging the primary school. 

The conservation area should be extended to cover Colwall Green , a very 

attractive area which must be maintained for recreational use, but without 
any permanent structures , such as a skate park, which due to the lack of 
teenagers in the area , is not necessary . 

I have no business, school or organisational requirements ; I just love the 

countryside around Colwall, which is the main reason we live here. 

If you wish me to comment further, kindly email , enclosing any relevant 
documents you wish me to consider. 

Yours faithfully, 


